
Kia ora koutou, Good afternoon, 
 
Level 3 starts tomorrow. The main change is that the children of essential workers are 
able to be at school during the day. 

 
 

We now have a horizon in sight. There is about 9 more days of 
working from home ahead of us, so please pace things for 
yourself and your child/ren.  

 

Children of Essential Workers 
If you are an essential worker and require your child/ren to be at 

school during Level 3, please let me know.  

Email me at principal@jchs.school.nz or text/call me on 021 336 328, anytime up to 9pm the 

night before. 

We have only a small number of students on-site each day, with a drop off to the school at or 
after 8:30am please, and a pick-up between 3:00 -3:15pm please. 
 
 

 
If you are concerned about your child’s wellbeing or 
happiness under lockdown please text or call our Head 
Counsellor, Leonie, on 021 871 094. We can help. 

 
 

Getting Vaccinated  
Tomorrow we have these great options in our community. All with No Bookings needed. 
 

Walk-In: Clendon 
Pak’n’Save 

 

Walk-In: Manurewa 
Marae 

Drive Through: 
The Airport 

 

  

He waka eke noa  We are all in this together 
 
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan 
TumuakiPrincipal 

mailto:principal@jchs.school.nz

